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TO: Mayor and City Council

THROUGH: Steve Powers, City Manager

FROM: Trevor Womack, Police Chief

SUBJECT:

Strategic approach to protests, assemblies and marches in our community

Ward(s):  All Wards
Councilor(s):  All Councilors
Neighborhood(s):  AllNeighborhoods

RECOMMENDATION:

Information Only.

Please see the attached presentation (attachments 1 & 2).

Attachments:
1. Presentation - Strategic approach to protests, assemblies and marches in our community.
2. Statement from Chief Womack
3.
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The grounds of the 
Oregon Capitol Mall 

have been the stage for 
approximately 100 

events and protests 
since June 2020.
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Communication

Partner agencies

CITY OF SALEM

FIRE & PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENTS

OREGON STATE POLICE

MARION COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

AND OTHER REGIONAL AGENCIES

SALEM HEALTH

DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE



These goals and 
objectives are based 

solely upon the neutral 
interests of overall public 
safety, regardless of the 
view held or expressed 
by any particular group.
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To the Salem Community, 

As I complete my second week as your Chief of Police, I want to assure you I have listened 
and heard the questions and concerns expressed related to the recent and continuing 
protests. I highly value transparency, so I believe it is critical to immediately begin openly 
sharing information and answering questions as fully as possible. To that end, we are 
providing online answers to the most common questions we have received. We will update 
this web page as necessary to ensure it remains current, accurate, and contains timely 
information.  

My staff and I are continually assessing available information about potential protests, 
planning appropriate responses, and communicating and coordinating with our partner law 
enforcement agencies and the community. Our priorities for any protest are to protect the 
rights of citizens to freely express themselves and peaceably assemble, while preventing 
violence and destruction of property.  

During recent protests, speech has occurred that is racist and offensive. We as police 
officers can do little to stop such offensive language. However, let me be very clear, I do 
not condone nor support racist speech, and condemn racism in all its ugly forms including 
white supremacy. There is no place for hatred in our community or within the Salem Police 
Department.  

I look forward to the coming new year with hope and anticipation. I know that together, as 
one community, we can improve safety, bring a sense of peace and mutual respect, and 
build bridges of trust across all cultural and socio-economic boundaries.  

Thank you and Happy Holidays. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trevor Womack 
Chief of Police 
Salem Police Department 

https://www.cityofsalem.net/Pages/questions-about-recent-protests-assemblies-and-marches-in-Salem.aspx
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